
Cawley Middle School - Grade Six

Suggested Summer Reading List

Dear Future 6th Graders, 

Next year in ELA, you will experience a combination of class readings as well as 

independent readings.  As part of our 6th grade curriculum, we will have monthly 

library visits, where we set reading goals,  and work on projects. These 

project-based-learning opportunities will include your independent readings.  

Summer is a great time to start or continue the habit of independent reading. 

We recommend reading at least one book this summer, and it could be a selection 

from the Great Stone Face list. This book award is voted on by NH students in 

grades 4-6. When you read a Great Stone Face nominee book, you will also be 

able to cast your vote for your favorite book next spring. Enjoy your summer with 

some great reading!

You may borrow many of these books from the Hooksett Public Library, or you 

can get them online through Sora, from our Cawley School Library.  To log into 

the Cawley Library, you will use the first part of your school email address 

(everything that comes before @). The password is HSD plus your 5 digit lunch 

code (HSD#####). 

Sincerely,

Mrs. Palmer and Mr. Quinlann 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xKo3BpPfP_8_Xf0JMQS-tKL3888OT0Q5/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.hooksettlibrary.org/
https://sites.google.com/sau15.net/cawleylibrary/welcome

